From: Russel McLean

Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 9:58 a.m.

To: cosultations@dcnz.com.nz Subject: Proposed APC fee increase

Dear DCNZ

I am , and have been, a practicing dentist for forty five years. I oppose your latest fee increase. Enough! We already pay a lot of money to you on an annual basis with no perceptible return other than an A4 sheet of paper a.k.a. my A.P.C.

I cannot, also, see the need or wisdom of duplicating the effort of the NZDA with your proposed codes of practice. Most of your expenditure, using money extracted from we practitioners, to largely duplicate the work already done by my association, I see as profligate waste.

I expect in the not too distant future to retire . I anticipate feeling relieved, upon retirement, to escape the unilateral revenue raising efforts of the Dental Council.

Russel McLean, Dunedin